
August Nineteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Fifty-Five

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
c/o Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc.
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein: -
Many, many thanks for your interesting latter of 

August 18.

May I enclose my check for $1,295.00 as per your 
suggestion.

 I am indeed interested in the Moody Russell Cup.
It appears to be a very fascinating piece. Why not 
send it on to me for consideration? I will let you 
know immediately.

With all good wishes,

Sincerely yours,

CCM/jh
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